
Notice  
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Lake Charles will conduct a Special Meeting at 5:30 
p.m. on Wednesday, June 3, 2020, in the City Council Chambers, 326 Pujo St., to consider the matters on the 
Special Meeting Agenda attached hereto.  

Pursuant to the proclamations issued by the Governor of the State of Louisiana, this Special Meeting will be held 
by both in-person and teleconference means. In further observance of the Governor’s proclamations, access to 
the City Council Chambers will be limited to adhere to the capacity and social distancing requirements of the 
Governor’s proclamations which is 25% of its maximum capacity (28 people) and adequate social distance must 
be maintained at all times. Those wishing to attend are permitted to do so; however, you are advised that the City 
of Lake Charles will strictly adhere to the Governor’s proclamations.  

Persons wishing to provide comment on matters on the City Council’s Agenda are encouraged to submit those 
comments in writing through the following means:  

• By email to Lynn Thibodeaux at lthibodeaux@cityoflc.us; Renee Deville at rdeville@cityoflc.us; and/or 
David L. Morgan at dlmorgan@ssvcs.com;  

• By facsimile to (337)491-1488 or (337)491-1463; or 

• By telephone to (337)491-1290, (337)491-1523 or (337)493-7274 prior to 3:30 p.m. on Wednesday, June 3, 
2020. 
  

Public comments that are relevant to the matters on the City Council Agenda will be read into the record of the 
Special Meeting and considered by the City Council before any action is taken through a vote of the City 
Council.  

In an effort to allow the public to listen to this Special Meeting, the City of Lake Charles has arranged a call-in 
number. The public may access the meeting at (337) 491-1228. You will be instructed to enter a pass code which 
is 422.  In order to preserve the order of the meeting, those wishing to listen to the call will only be able to listen 
to the meeting, i.e., those on the call will not be able to speak.  

This Special Meeting of the City Council is not related to COVID-19 or the government’s response to COVID-
19. Discussion of matters not on the Special Meeting Agenda will not be permitted.  

mailto:dlmorgan@ssvcs.com

